
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

2019 - 2020 FALL LEAF PROGRAM 
 

IMPORTANT NUMBER TO CALL FOR LEAF, 704-839-7800 
 

 
The leaf season begins on October 1st 2019 and runs through March 31st 2020 

 
Citizens are allowed to rake leaves to curb-side or to the edge of residential lots. 
However, please note that the City, in partnership with Waste Pro, encourages you to 
bag your leaves to ensure immediate pick up. This practice will assist in a cleaner storm 
drain and improved water run-off on your street. Bagged leaves should be in clear bags 
or bags left open for inspections. No limbs or other materials are allowed.  

 
LEAF PILES MUST BE SEPERATED FROM ALL OTHER DEBRIS OR BULK ITEMS 
 
Leaf piles will be vacuumed by WASTE PRO with an automated leaf truck on a “Bi-Weekly” 
schedule the week as your yard debris. Only leaf materials can pass through the vacuum 
system. If other debris (sticks and branches) are found within the piles the leaf truck cannot 
pick them up. It’s up to the homeowner to separate individual materials.  
 
Debris piles consisting of tree limbs, sticks, branches and shrub trimmings will be picked 
up by WASTE PRO with the assistance of an automated claw truck. These pick-ups will 
occur on a “Bi-Weekly” schedule. Please refer to the published yard waste-recycling 
calendar or the city’s web site for details and schedule. You can report your debris pick-
up to the above listed phone number. 
 
Bulk items consisting of old furniture and various household items (no building 
materials, hazardous items, tires, batteries or metals) are now handled on a 
quarterly basis in July, October, January and April. You can report your bulk pick-
up during those quarters to 704-839-7800. 
 
WASTE PRO CREWS WILL OPERATE ON A REGULAR BI-WEEKLY SCHEDULE THE 
SAME SCHEDULE AS YOUR YARD WASTE. IN THE EVENT OF RAIN OR OTHER 
INCLEMENT WEATHER LOOSE LEAF PICK-UP WILL BE DELAYED FOR SEVERAL 
DAYS DUE TO THE OPERATION OF THE VACUUM EQUIPMENT. BAGGED LEAVES 
WILL BE PICKED UP ON REGULAR SCHEDULE. 

 
For Waste Pro Comments or Concerns visit: 

https://www.wasteprousa.com/office/charlotte-concord/ 
 


